PLEASE FOLLOW THESE INSTRUCTIONS FOR HANDING OUT YEARBOOKS!

We do have Prime Time at the beginning of the day Thursday to allow students one last opportunity to get their green sheets cleared.  They only need to be distributed to those students who have not completed them.  They can be turned in when the students return to prime time later in the day after they have seen all their classes.  
 

Students will go to prime time as it is normally flip flopped with lunch.  This is the time to distribute yearbooks.  You will receive a list of students who are receiving a yearbook with your stack of books.  These are the only students receiving books.  Students must have a completed green sheet to receive their book.  Please have them sign the form that Keith gave you that states they received their book.  DO NOT GIVE A BOOK TO A STUDENT WITH AN UNCOMPLETED GREEN SHEET EVEN TO JUST LOOK AT!  When students receive their book have them immediately put their name in their book.  Also, please write the name of the students in the books who have purchased a book but can not have it due to not completing their green sheet (we did not put name stickers in the books this year).  Cross their name off the list on the list I gave you if they received their book.  
 

When your group is called to the slide show please bring all unclaimed books up to the front office along with the list I gave you (not the sign out sheet Keith gave you as some teachers are using that to quickly determine eligibility for the field trip on Friday).  We will keep them at the office in those stacks to easily find students' books when they clear their sheet.  When a student clears their green sheet they will be given their book from the office.
 

If a student wants to purchase a book- we will have a booth set up in B pod by the office.  They must bring their completed green sheet to purchase a book.  They are $35.  They can come purchase a book anytime after 2nd lunch.  
 

All green sheets collected either at the office or by the yearbook sales will be returned to you at the end of the day Thursday so you can figure out who is eligible to go on the field trip.  
 

Please wait to be called to the slide show- the times on the sheet are approximate and it may be sooner or later than that time depending on how long it takes students to get seated and ready to watch the show.  The show itself is about 20 minutes long.   
 

You can turn in the white form Keith gave you where students sign for their yearbook to the front office anytime Thursday afternoon or Friday morning (whenever you don't need it anymore).  This is important, as we need to have a record of students receiving books and not giving out extra books.  If they receive their book from the office they will sign a form up there (also if they purchase a book they will sign for it there).  
 

If a students thinks they purchased a book but they are not on your list they will need to check with the front office.  If for some reason you have extra books, please bring them to the office also.
